Jeanann Dawson

From: Kenneth Dawson <kenndawson@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2022 11:58 AM

To: Jeanann Dawson

Subject: 65 Remington Hills Bunnlevel, NC

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please change electrical contractor to Jason H Pope Electrical Contractors LLC. License U.27284



